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NORTHBOROUGH TRAILS COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 

AUGUST 18, 2008 

 
  
Members Present: Charlie Bradley, Sadie Stone, Marielle Stone, Keith Tetreault, Forest Lyford, Arthur 
Cole, George Curtis, Nancy Kellner  
  
Approval of Minutes: The minutes of the July meeting were approved as written. 
  
Trails Stewards Reports 
  
Sadie Stone replaces Arthur Cole as steward for Talbot and Cole trails. 
  
Marielle Stone reports that the Conservation Commission has approved the Rosemary�s  
Trail.  She was unanimously acclaimed by the committee for her work in gaining this  
approval. 
  
Nancy Kellner volunteered to personally deliver all the paper work on the Rosemary�s Trail to  
School Superintendent Charles Gobron this coming week.  The School Committee, having  
approved the trail�s construction, still does not know the exact route.  She will also  
discuss with him the issue of the final establishment of the trail name and will contact  
Rosemary Joseph�s family to see if it approves naming it for her, the former  
Superintendent. 
  
Construction of the Rosemary�s Trail was discussed and we agreed to split the project  
into  three sections.  The section crossing private land will be built by the committee and  
the balance of the trail will be built in two Eagle Scout projects, dividing their sectors 
At the sewer easement.  We will provide money for materials and physical assistance 
If requested by the scouts. 
  
George Curtis reports that all preparations are complete for participation in Applefest this year. 
It will be held on September 20.  He was also assigned the same job for next year and 
forever more.  Charlie Bradley announced a tentative schedule for our portion of  
construction work on Rosemary�s Trail for October. 
  
Arthur Cole was authorized to organize and manage construction of the Beaver Loop Trail 
to be done by the committee and volunteers in September. 
  
Arthur Cole, Secretary 
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